


From: Stefan Fodor
To: Chandler Windom; Hal Hutchinson
Subject: RE: PUD2021-0001 Filing
Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:27:49 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the Teton County's mail system -- DO NOT
CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Thanks Chandler.  Some of these things are out of our control.  We are going to regroup and figure
out next steps and be in touch.
Stefan
 
Stefan J. Fodor
Fodor Law Office, PC
307.733.2880
 

From: Chandler Windom <cwindom@tetoncountywy.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:00 PM
To: Stefan Fodor <stefan@fodorlaw.com>; Hal Hutchinson <hal@hhlandstrategies.com>
Subject: RE: PUD2021-0001 Filing
 
Stefan,
Sorry the outcome was not what was hoped, disappointing indeed. Just let me know what I can do to
assist in a new submittal or any other ideas in the future that you want to discuss.
As for the PUD, we did get that filed in the Clerks office this afternoon. We have had some attention
as to the filing date by members of the public, so I think perhaps an appeal is on the horizon. I will of
course let you know as soon as I know anything.
Best,
Chandler
 
 
Chandler Windom, AICP
Senior Planner / Teton County Planning and Building
PO Box 1727 / 200 S. Willow St.
Jackson, Wyoming
307-733-3959
 

From: Stefan Fodor <stefan@fodorlaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 3:30 PM
To: Chandler Windom <cwindom@tetoncountywy.gov>; Hal Hutchinson
<hal@hhlandstrategies.com>
Subject: RE: PUD2021-0001 Filing
 

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the Teton County's mail system -- DO NOT
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CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Chandler:
Thanks for all your hard work on this project.  Its disappointing the CUP did not pass, but your efforts
were very much appreciated.
Stefan
 
Stefan J. Fodor
Fodor Law Office, PC
307.733.2880
 

From: Chandler Windom <cwindom@tetoncountywy.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 3:09 PM
To: Hal Hutchinson <hal@hhlandstrategies.com>; Stefan Fodor <stefan@fodorlaw.com>
Subject: PUD2021-0001 Filing
 
Hi Hal & Stefan,
Attached is the completed filing form for the PUD2021-0001 approval. I am trying to get it recorded
in the Clerks records today, but it may be that the applicant needs to come and do the recording
because there’s a $15 filing fee from the Clerks Office and it’s not clear if my Department can pay
that. I’ll be in touch as soon as I know.
Thanks,
Chandler
 
Chandler Windom, AICP
Senior Planner / Teton County Planning and Building
PO Box 1727 / 200 S. Willow St.
Jackson, Wyoming
307-733-3959
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